

## DIOCESE OF SACRAMENTO

2110 Broadway · Sacramento, California 95818-2541 · 916/733-0258 · 916/733-0195

To:

Pastor

Bulletin Editor Secretary

From:

Fr. Mémo Hernández

Director of Vocations

Date:

June 26, 2020

Subject:

Quo Vadis Retreat for High School Boys (ages 13 to 17)

The Office of Priestly & Religious Vocations is glad to announce our **2020 Quo Vadis Retreat** for boys this summer! Due to the current circumstances, we have decided to offer the retreat virtually via Zoom.

We would appreciate your support in promoting the retreat with the youth of your parish by placing the event on your website, sending information to parishioners via the *MyParish* App and including the following information in your bulletin:

**Quo Vadis Retreat ("Where Are You Going?"):** The Office of Priestly & Religious Vocations invites all young men ages 13 to 17 to the **2020 Quo Vadis Retreat**. This year, the retreat will be offered virtually via Zoom. Dates: July 30-August 2, 2020. Cost: \$10. To register your son, please visit <a href="www.scd.org/quovadis">www.scd.org/quovadis</a> or if you have further questions, contact us at (916) 733-0258 or by email at <a href="msmith@scd.org">msmith@scd.org</a>.

In addition, we will be mailing a couple of posters for the parish. Please post these in a visible place.

Thank you for supporting the promotion of vocations!



at 916-733-0258 or email msmith@scd.org